From: Janine sachs [

Sent: 08 November 2019 18:53
To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: 100avenueroadCMP IIIIIEEEGgGdRREEEEEEEEEEE | <o Cassarani

Simon, Tom (Councillor)

I /c2rs, Stcve (Councilor) [N or it

Luisa (Councillor) Renwick, James

Subject: Re: URGENT RE: Comments to be posted on Camden's website for public scrutiny.
Dear Jonathan
Thank you for your prompt reply

I know of one person using microsoft E who only had only menu bars. I’'m using both Safari and Chrome
and intermittently only the menu bars show up - oddly. I don’t know what other peoples’ browsers are but
several people have told me that they have found and now again find the website very confusing. I do see
that that there is another link further down but whilst it is clear I don’t think it is prominent enough (a big
yellow box would have worked better). It would be so easy for Camden to send the new website address to
everyone who has not yet complained or asked to be unsubscribed. I could send it out to the Save Swiss
Cottage list but you may have addresses I don’t have and I don’t think it fair that the job of making things
easier for people to find or understand should be down to me.

I know several people sent emails out to EL also included Camden. At least these could be uploaded with
impunity? I cannot recall what exactly is missing from EL’s feedback summary - I know some of what
I’ve written is missing so I’ll send all my questions/comments to you again for uploading.

To save everyone having to always scrutinise everything again from scratch - an Amendments Tracker
would be helpful to show whatever changes there may be yet to come. There used to be one for the current
CMP.

Best wishes

Janine Sachs

NO CONSTRUCTION LORRIES THROUGH SWISS COTTAGE OPEN SPACE



